
Project Update: September 2015 
 
The work continues according to our schedule; in collaboration with "Young Biologists 
Accosiation" we already organised three of four planned education events. The fourth in 
Ijevan is planned for the beginning of September 2015 because of extremal heat we are 
having here. These are the links with the reports: 
  
http://www.yba.am/index.php?page=ShowNewsItem&lang=Eng&id=117 
https://www.facebook.com/YoungBiologistsAssociation?fref=ts 
  
Everything went very well, together with participants we could catch some really rare plants 
in bloom, to visit Important Plant Areas and other. 
 
I attached some photos, illustrating our work. Staff members of Zangezour Biosphere 
Complex (we are four on the photo, them, me and Maria from YBA) and a lecturer from 
Vanadzor State University were involved too, they shared their experience in conservation 
of the local biodiversity.  
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